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October 7, 2013
M E M O R A N D U M

TO:

The Honorable William Gulliford, Council President


The Honorable Jim Love, TEU Chair


The Honorable Warren Jones, Rules Chair

FROM:
Council Member Richard Clark

                        District 3

RE:

Special TEU Committee Meeting for ORD 2013-554 
In the Last subcommittee meeting for the aforementioned bill which was held on 10/2/13, all parties involved including the bill sponsor agreed that going forward the proper procedural move would be to use the regular committee cycle.

There are several outstanding unresolved issues that were presented to both sides that have not been resolved and require attention for adequate resolution. 
Mr. Jack Shad, whose department is responsible for regulating this industry, had expressed the need for very specific requirements in order for his department to be able to properly monitor and fairly regulate the industry.
I am not in agreement with this last-minute noticed “special committee meeting”, given that it is to be held 3 hours prior to the City Council meeting. It does not honor what was spoken and captured in the minutes and furthermore 24 hours’ notice does not give all the parties the adequate agreed upon time to pursue the diligent due process that is necessitated for this ordinance.
RAC/sj

